Breese, Robert
“___
From: Ann Holmes

Sent: 10 July 2019 12:36

To: Breese, Robert

Subject: Stem and Glory - is this OK?

Attachments: Application to grant a variation of a premises licence - Stem & Glory, 60

Bartholomew Close EC1A 7BF(Farringdon within ward).docx

I am writing to abject to the application for a variation in the licence for these premises, to allow the sale of alcohol
to pavement tables.

A number of residents objected to the original application to serve alcohol at pavement tables, on the grounds of
the likely noise nulsance which would be caused to local residents.

Warm weather is only just beginning, since licences, allowing serving of alcohol was granted to Lino and Half Cup, in
Bartholomew Close. | think it is necessary to monitor any public nuisance caused, before any other such licences are
given.

I should be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this objection.

Yours sincerely

Ann Holmes

-Bartholomew Close, EC1A 7HN
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